
 

 

 

B U L L E T I N  # 1 4  

 

DATE: May 23, 2024 
 
TO:  Laura Li Industries, LLC 
  Attn: Vincent Sessano 
 
FROM: Brian Dunn, AIA 
  KG+D Architects, PC 
 
PROJECT: Harrison Recreation & Community Center – PHASE 1 
  Harrison, NY 
 
RE:  Extend Temporary Construction Fence Rental 
 
 
Message: 
 
Due to the time lapse between the end of Phase 1 and the commencement of Phase 2 
construction please provide pricing to extend the temporary construction fence rental from 
June 8, 2024 to October 8, 2024 for a period of 4 months. It is the intent that the Phase 2 
General Contractor will assume the rental at that point in time. If the fence contract is not 
renewed by the Phase 2 General Contractor the fencing will be removed by the vendor after 
October 8, 2024. 
 

 

 
Cc: Town of Harrison Engineering Department 
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